
 

 
[Translation] 

 
October 29, 2021 

To whom it may concern, 
 

Company name: SUMCO Corporation 
Representative: Mayuki Hashimoto, Representative Director 

CEO & Chairman of the Board 
(Code: 3436, TSE First Section) 

Contact: Hiroshi Shibuya, Executive Officer 
General Manager of Public Relations & IR Department 

(Tel: +81-3-5444-3915) 
 
 

Notice of Application for Selection of "Prime Market" 
Listing on the Tokyo Stock Exchange under its New Market Segments 

 
SUMCO Corporation (the “Company”) hereby announces that, at the meeting of the Board of 

Directors held on October 29, 2021, it has passed a resolution regarding the Tokyo Stock 
Exchange’s new market segments that will be introduced on April 4, 2022. Details follow. 

 
On July 9, 2021, the Company received the results of the initial assessment of its compliance 

with the listing standards of the new market segments from the Tokyo Stock Exchange, and has 
confirmed that the Company is in compliance with the listing standards for the “Prime Market”. 

 
Based on these results, at the meeting of the Board of Directors meeting held on October 29, 

2021, the Company has resolved to select the “Prime Market” as the market in which it will be 
listed after the introduction of the new market segments and to submit an application to the Tokyo 
Stock Exchange accordingly. 

 
Hereafter, the Company will proceed with the prescribed procedures for the application in 

accordance with the schedule set forth by the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 
 

End 


